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The further amendments to HB4067 have not remedied the Nonprofit Association 
of Oregon’s (NAO) concerns regarding this legislation and so we remain opposed 
to the passage of HB4067.  
 
NAO believes that HB4067 is redundant with current regulations and best practices, impinges 
on nonprofit independence, and creates a burden on nonprofits (especially small and rural 
nonprofits) that is unnecessary.  
 
NAO is a registered 501(c)3 nonprofit organization representing over 1,100 Oregon nonprofit 

organizations and affiliate members which provide assistance to the nonprofit sector. Our 

members are located throughout the state and come from all areas which serve our 

communities, including education, health and human services, the arts, and environmental 

protection.  NAO’s mission is to strengthen the collective voice, leadership and capacity of 

Oregon nonprofits to enrich the lives of all Oregonians. We do this by conducting training, 

offering executive transition and consulting services, and supporting public policy advocacy. 

More information about our many programs and services can be found at 

www.nonprofitoregon.org. 

http://www.nonprofitoregon.org/

